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California Department of State Architect 
Approval of Photo-luminescent Exit Signs
for High and Low Level Applications
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From: Casey, David [David.Casey@dgs.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2006 2:09 PM
To: O'Connell@ActiveSafety
Cc: Frank Dobronte
Subject: RE: DSA - approval of photoluminescent exit signs in schools

Mr. O’Connell,
 

Photo-luminescent exit signs are approved for use (both high and low level) and meet the requirements of CBC 1003.2.8.4 and 1003.2.8.5 according to the California State Fire Marshal’s Interpretation 04-025.  The exits signs must meet UL Standard  924 and be installed per manufacturers’ installation specifications, and provide illumination for a minimum of 90 minutes.   
 

As long as the photo-luminescent exit signs meet UL 924 and are approved by the State Fire Marshal they will be acceptable for use by DSA FLS Plan Reviewers.
  

David E. Casey
Principal/Chief Fire & Life Safety
Division of the State Architect
Department of General Services
1102 Q Street, Suite 5100
Sacramento, CA 95814
Phone:  916-327-8919
Fax: 916-327-3371
david.casey@dgs.ca.gov
www.activesafety.com
800 657 6324


